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Bringing Learning to Life 

                                                                                                                 21st July 2025 
 
Dear Eastway families, 
  
It has been a privilege getting to know your fantastic children over my first term as 
Headteacher at Eastway and I want to thank you all for your warm welcome. 
We have had a busy and exciting last few days in school, with trips to Farmer Ted’s, Chester 
Zoo, discos and prom plus Y6’s trip to New Brighton for Laser Quest and bowling- not to 
forget our water fight!  
 
We wish farewell to our Year 6 class- who I know are ready for their new journey in 
secondary school- we wish them every happiness for the future. 
 
We also have to say goodbye to some members of staff this week: Miss Spamer, Mrs 
Williamson, Mr Billing and Mr Haughey are all moving on to new adventures and we wish to 
thank them for all they have done for the children of Eastway. They will be truly missed! 
 
Wishing you all a happy and healthy summer holidays and we look forward to welcoming 
the children back to school on Tuesday 2nd September. 

Mrs Benson                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                            

Updates for September 
We will be updating our class pages over the holidays, so please check out our website for any 
information you may require. 
 
P.E. kit 

 We are still able to provide P.E. kit for all children, but if you would prefer to provide 
your child with a kit from home, it should consist of a plain white t-shirt and plain black 
shorts/joggers. Any kits should be brought into school during the first week of term. 

    
 


